
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
According to your child’s health records, he/she has a history of asthma/and or a rescue 
inhaler or has an allergy and a history of an epi-pen prescribed by a physician. Please be 
aware of the following: 
 

• We have not yet received an inhaler and/or epi-pen to be kept at the school. 
Therefore, if your child has asthma related symptoms, respiratory difficulties, 
known allergy exposure, or severe allergy symptoms/anaphylaxis, EMS will be 
called.  
 

• If your child has an inhaler and/or epi-pen and is now a self-carry, a completed 
medication form must be submitted to the school. 
 
 

• Please remember that it is your responsibility as the parent/guardian to update 
the school office with any new medical concerns or changes to your child’s health. 
If you feel your child no longer needs these medications, please speak with your 
child’s physician and provide the school with written notification.  
 

 
By signing below, you are acknowledging receipt of this information and 
releasing Beecher 200U from any and all liability concerning your child’s 
attendance at school without the physician ordered inhaler and/or epi-pen. 
 
 
 
 
   ______________________         ______________________        _________ 
   Student’s Name                                        Parent/Guardian Signature               Date 
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